
Chester-le-Street, Riverside
Following feedback from our initial conversation on Riverside 
Leisure complex during July 2022, we are now consulting on revised 
proposals for the site. Further information can also be found at: 
www.durham.gov.uk/leisuretransformation

If you would like to give us your view on the revised proposals 
being put forward, please complete the online survey at: 
www.durham.gov.uk/leisuretransformation Alternatively, 
please contact our Customer Services Team 03000 260 000 
who will be pleased to help complete the survey if you cannot 
access online services.

The closing date for comments is Wednesday 11 January 2023.

We look forward to hearing from you.
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